
 

 

 
SENCO Network Meeting 

Trainer: Lisa Morris, Dawn Wayne, Paula Thompson 

Target Audience: 

 Solihull Early Years Special Educational Needs Co-ordinators – new and experienced 

Purpose: 

Purpose: AM: TRAINING: An opportunity to reflect on current practice with colleagues and hear from 

Solihull Special Educational Needs professionals working in the Local Authority  

PM Developing Solihull’s Inclusion Strategy…Inclusion in Solihull Early Year’s settings: 

Consultation and a follow up from Novembers Inclusion Conference with a focus on determining the 

vision for inclusion and breaking down barriers to learning and development in Solihull for very young 

children.  

Cost: There is an administrative charge of £10 for the mornings training. Please see the training 

attendance policy http://www.solgrid.org.uk/eyc/training/ . 

Please book places using the training booking form. You will need to indicate attendance at the 

morning [£10 charge] and/or afternoon sessions.  

Date Time  Venue 

Friday 1
st
 March 2019 

(SENCO Network Meeting) 

9:00 am – 12 noon 

£10 charge 

Sans Souci 

B90 4DD 

Friday 1
st
 March 2019 

(Developing Solihull’s Inclusion Strategy…Inclusion in 

Solihull Early Year’s settings Solihull’s vision for 

inclusion) 

1:00 pm – 3:30 pm 

No charge 

Sans Souci 

B90 4DD 

 

SENCo network AM: 

Between 9am and 12 there will be a SENCo meeting to reflect on the roles of the Early Years and 

Education Improvement team and Early Years Support and Assessment Team [EYSAT] with input from 

the statutory assessment team and SENDIAS parent support as well as information to support effective 

application and use of the inclusion fund. 

Reflection opportunity PM : Developing Solihull’s Inclusion Strategy…Inclusion in Solihull Early 

Years Settings 

In the afternoon between 1pm and 3.30pm there will be opportunity to discuss inclusion in settings and 

Solihull’s vision for inclusion in Early Years. This is a follow up to the November Inclusion Strategy day 

where Solihull’s vision and values for inclusion were discussed. It would be good to get a range of 

opinions from the early years sector at this follow-up meeting and attendees need not have attended 

the November Inclusion Conference.  

http://www.solgrid.org.uk/eyc/  

http://socialsolihull.org.uk/localoffer/education/children-and-young-peoples-send-service/educational-psychology-service/early-years-send-team-2/ 

http://www.solgrid.org.uk/eyc/training/
http://www.solgrid.org.uk/eyc/
http://socialsolihull.org.uk/localoffer/education/children-and-young-peoples-send-service/educational-psychology-service/early-years-send-team-2/

